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When analysing the ‘Parent Leaver’s Questionnaires’ at the end of the academic year 2023/24, the 

following information was gathered:  

• 100% of parents agreed that their child was happy at school;  

• 100% of parents agreed that their child was safe at school;  

• 98 % of parents agreed that they were happy with the quality of education offered at the 

school;  

• 100% of parents agreed that their child had made progress;  

• 100% of parents agreed that the school provided opportunities to discuss their child’s progress 

and that they felt included in their child’s education;  

• 91% of parents agreed that the school expected their child to behave well and introduced rules 

and boundaries;  

• 95% of parents agreed that the school was well led and managed;  

• 98% of parents agreed that the team were friendly and welcoming;  

• 100% of parents agreed that there was always someone available to talk to at the start or end 

of the day; and  

• 100% of parents agreed that they would recommend Ashmore Park Nursery School to another 

family.  

Here are a selection of comments about our school from Parents whose children left in July 2024:  

“I would like to express my deep appreciation for the nursery staff.  Their dedication, kindness, and 
expertise have made a significant difference in my child's early development.  The nurturing environment 
they create has helped my child feel safe and happy, fostering a love for learning and exploration.  Their 
consistent communication and personalised attention have reassured us as parents that our child is in 
the best possible hands.  Thank you for all that you do!” 
 

“I cannot thank Ashmore Park Nursery enough for their involvement with my child’s education.  Without 
them, I think the SEN process would have been much more difficult.  The practices and team they put in 
place to help my child will always be remembered and appreciated. I cannot recommend the whole of 
Ashmore Park enough.  You are a true credit to the education of our young children.” 
 


